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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
RE: WHOLE SCHOOL SPORTS DAY ON FRIDAY 19TH JULY 2024 

 
We are delighted to invite you to attend a whole school sports day, on the last day of term; Friday 
19th July from 12.30pm – 2pm. 
 
Pupils will take part in some traditional sports day races and we will also hold some parent and 
family races, so please come prepared and bring along your running shoes! 
 
Parents should park on site and then arrive and enter through our main reception doors.  
 
On the day, students should come to school dressed in their PE kit / sports clothing. We will spend 
the morning doing some fun activities in each classroom, which will earn students’ points towards 
their house teams, then, after lunch, students will take part in the sports day. 
 
As usual, students should bring a water bottle which is clearly named.  Please apply sun cream and 
send your child with a named sun hat, if the weather that day is hot. 
 
Light refreshments will be available, on the day. 
 
Please click on the below link, by noon on Tuesday 16th July, to confirm if you will be attending on 
the day and also to advise if you will be taking your child home with you, at the end of the event. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/9KGPN9kCLM 
 
We do hope you are able to come along and celebrate the end of term with us.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there for a fun filled afternoon! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss C Smith 
Principal 
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